GREEN OAKS NEWSLETTER

326 Green Oaks Drive, Columbus, MS, 39705 Phone 328-3879

February 12th Valentine's Fundraiser and Dinner Party

Our annual fundraiser drawdown is slated to take place on February 12th at 6:00 PM. We plan to have dinner and entertainment in addition to doing the drawdown. Remember that this fundraiser is being done to purchase a mower that we need for course maintenance. Come on out for a night of fun and fellowship as we make this event a success. If you know of anyone who would like to participate, be sure to sell them a ticket and bring them with you. Please join with us in making this fundraiser a success.



The annual election of new board members will take place at the annual meeting of the club in April. We need candidates to run for the board. There are many critical decisions that have to be made to ensure that the club continues to thrive. Please consider running for the board and help the club make these important decisions. Anyone planning to run for the board needs to notify Greg Mathes in the Pro Shop as soon as possible.

Reciprocal Agreement

The club is working on a reciprocal agreement with the Columbus Air Force Base golf club. CAFB has approached us wanting an agreement where CAFB club members could play here at a reduced rate and we could play there at the same rate. There are details yet to be worked out. If you would like more information, you can contact Greg Mathes in the Pro Shop.

www.greenoaksgolfcourse.com



Membership Report

We did not have any resignations this past month.

We do have a correction. Last month's newsletter stated we had 120 regular members and 4 junior members. Our current membership level is actually 119 regular members and 4 junior members. As always, please encourage everyone you know to consider joining and supporting our club.

New Tournament Committee

The board installed Tate Marsh as our new Tournament Committee Chairman for the current year. We are already one month into the year and tournament play will start before you know it. Please support Tate as he forms the new committee and begins planning for the year. We appreciate Tate volunteering to head this committee.

Clubhouse Hours

The hours for the winter for the Pro Shop are 8:30 AM until 2:00 PM. All clubhouse activities will then move to the lounge from 2:00 PM until the lounge closes.

We are on Facebook as Green Oaks Golf Club